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George F. Wazeter 500 Hills Drive
Director, Regulatory Affairs P.0.Box 7018
Bedminster, NJ 07921
Tel.: 908-470-2350
Fax: 908-470-2453
E mail: gfw @loralskynet.com

October 2, 2007

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Surrender of earth station authorization Call Sign E980360 held by Orionnet, Inc.
FRN# 00010580801

Dear Ms. Dortch:
The antenna bearing the call sign E980360 is inactive and no longer in use. Please accept this
letter as confirmation of our intention to surrender the above referenced license and all pending
applications associated with it.
Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this correspondence at:

Loral Skynet

Attn: Mr. George F. Wazeter

Director, Regulatory Affairs

500 Hills Drive, P.O. Box 7018

Bedminster, NJ 07921

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,
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